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Director, Division of Materials Licensing
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Attention: Mr. Donald A. Nussbaumer, Chief
Fuel Fabrication and Transportation Branch

Reference: AEC License No. SNM-777, Docket 70-820

Gentlemen:

United Nuclear Corporation requests that AEC License No. SNM-777
be amended to revise and more accurately specify the quantities
of special nuclear and source materials to be possessed and used.
The new limits should be 4000 kilograms of contained U-235 as
special nuclear material and 100 kilograms of uranium and thorium
as source material.

I would appreciate your acting upon this request independent of
our application for renewal of SNM-777 since the fees for this
license must be remitted by December 4, 1971.

Sincerely,

WGR/cw W. G. Ruff
Plant Manager Di

cc: P. Loysen
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